
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th September 2021 
         
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Art study visit to The Yorkshire Sculpture Park 
 
I am writing to you regarding our proposed Art Study Visit to The Yorkshire Sculpture 
Park on Wednesday 6th October 2021 
 
The visit will provide vital critical study and primary source material and the cost of 
the visit, including transport will be £17.00.   
 
We will depart at 9.00am returning to school for 5.00pm.   
The students will require a packed lunch, drinks, waterproof clothing, strong walking 
shoes, camera, drawing materials and sketchbooks. 
 
Could you please ensure payment is made on Parent Pay by Friday 1st October 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support of your 
son/daughter in Art and Design.  If you have any concerns regarding payment, please 
contact me in confidence by email (hensonf@ripongrammar.com) 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs F. Henson 
Head of Art 


